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This Week’s Highlights 

• Nursery children have continued to learn about the life cycle of a butterfly – 

our caterpillars are currently ‘making the cocoon’; changing into the chrysalis. 

The children are eager to see them become butterflies. The children have also 

been practising their counting skills; collecting as many eggs as they could in 5 

seconds. 

• Reception children enjoyed the final part of the story of “The Bog Baby” and 

we were very pleased to see him returned to the wild after the sisters 

“blabbed”. Don’t forget to read the final story map together this weekend! 

• Year 1 have been completing lots of addition calculations this week and have 

been using their number bond knowledge to help.  They have also been 

finding out about weather patterns here in the UK and different types of 

extreme weather. 

• Year 2 have been testing their maths knowledge this week and reviewing lots 

of the skills we’ve learnt so far this year. We have also begun to write our own 

shape poems based on our story Greta and the Giants and continued our 

project looking at how artists have been inspired by nature.   

• Year 3 have been working hard recognising and finding fractions in maths, 

writing some fabulous ‘show not tell’ sentences in English, as well as having 

lots of fun learning a new dance in PE from the musical Annie.  

• Year 4 have been developing their knowledge of plants this week and learning 

about the function of each part of a flowering plant before we attempt to 

grow our own! We have also enjoyed practising our rugby skills and are 

becoming much more confident with tackling to take the ball. One more 

session to go next week… 

• Year 5 have been working hard converting mixed numbers and improper 

fractions in maths and have been exploring different newspaper articles. Why 

don’t you ask them to show you some of the key features they have 

identified? It has also been great to see the children developing their cricket 

skills this week and we are sure we have some future cricket stars.   

• Year 6 have been working hard on some practical maths this week, we’ve 

investigated the volume of 3D shapes and started to look at angles. We also 

enjoyed a brilliant PSHE workshop with some valuable discussions.  
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This Week’s Value Stars!! 

Nursery: Theodore T, Gabriel M, Logan O, Bella C 
and Sophie W 
RRG: Aihah- May & Jessica B 
RKI: Isaac W-A & Bobby K 
 
Year 1: Nevaeh W, 
Daniel, Ellie, Matthew N 
 

Year 4: Dillan, Ruby, 
Phoebe, Spencer 

Year 2: Skylar L, 
Lojanesh S, Amelia F, 
Alice-Mai D 
 
Year 3: Gracie P, 
Miley J, Logan P, 
Amelia Ma 
 
 
  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Year 5: Jennifer G, 
Alfie K, Joseph H, 
Alecia D 
 
Year 6: Amanda S, 
Isobel E, Samuel B, 
Cohen W 

 Year 6:  Lily May P, 
Kaiden C L, Jasmine 
A, George M 

 

This Week’s Learning at Home 

Word of the Week 

Nursery – respect Year 3 – snaffled 
Reception - blabbed Year 4 – desolate 
Year 1 – persuasive Year 5 - Speculate 
Year 2 – pledge Year 6 – origin  

 
Problem of the Week 

 
Who will win this week’s challenge? Please DOJO your 
child’s class teacher with answers!  

 
 
 

 
 
 

Attendance Winners 
Early Years – NAM 95.2% 
KS1 – 1JG 97.5% 
LKS2 –3EH 98.7% 
UKS2 – 6kk 97.9% 
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